
 

 
 

THIS  WEEK  AT  SAINT  PASCHAL  BAYLON  

MASS  AND  MEETING  SCHEDULE 
 

Monday, November 13, 2017, Saint Frances Xavier Cabrini, Virgin 
Wis 1:1-7; Ps 139:1-10; Lk 17:1-6 
       9:00 a.m.     MASS: +Katherine Insana 
     11:30 a.m.     NO MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.     NO MASS 
       6:30 p.m.     Spring Fling Meeting, Kazel Room 
                   

Tuesday, November 14, 2017, Weekday 
Wis 2:23-3:9; Ps 34:2-3, 16-19; Lk 17:7-10 
      9:00 a.m.     MASS: + Ted Tonti 
     11:30 a.m.    MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
     12:15 p.m.    MASS: + Gertrude M. Miller 
        6:30 p.m.    Bereavement, Parlor 
        7:00 p.m.    Men’s Bible Study, Kazel and Arkins Conference Room 
        7:00 p.m.    Spiritual Formation Committee, Billiart Room 
           

Wednesday, November 15, 2017, Weekday 
Wis 6:1-11; Ps 82:3-4, 6-7; Lk 17:11-19 
       9:00 a.m.      MASS: John Previte 
     11:30 a.m.      MASS: Frank (St. Ann Shrine)  
     12:15 p.m.      MASS: Bill and Frances Joherl 
       7:00 p.m.       Lay Associates, Eymard Room 
       7:00 p.m.      Bible Study, Arkins Conference Room 
       7:00 p.m.      Women’s Bible Study, Parlor 
       7:00 p.m.      Eymard 101, Eymard Room 
        

Thursday, November 16, 2017, Weekday 
Wis 7:22-8:1; Ps 119:89-91, 130, 135, 175; Lk 17:20-25 
       9:00 a.m.     MASS: Shirley LoPorto 
     11:30 a.m.     MASS: (St. Ann Shrine) 
       6:30 p.m.     Prayer Shawl, Parlor 
       8:00 p.m.     Athletic Association Meeting, Eymard Room 
        

Friday, November 17, 2017, Saint Elizabeth of Hungary, Religious 
Wis 13:1-9; Ps 19:2-5; Lk 17:26-37 
       9:00 a.m.    MASS: Antonio DiPaolo 
     11:30 a.m.    MASS: Michael Stiscak (St. Ann Shrine) 
                         
Saturday, November 18, 2017, Weekday 
Wis 18:14-16; 19:6-9; Ps 105:2-3, 36-37, 42-43; Lk 18:1-8 
        9:00 a.m.    MASS: Trudy Miller 
         9:00 a.m.    CRAFT SHOW 
        4:30 p.m.    MASS: Vincent Conkey 
 

Sunday, November 19, 2017, THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME 
Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31; Ps 128:1-5; Thes 5:1-6; Mt 25:14-30 
        8:00 a.m.     MASS: + Clare Lang 
      10:00 a.m.     MASS:  Jason Turcotte 
      12:00 p.m.     MASS:  Regina Sporito 
        7:00 p.m.     MASS:  + Rosanne Balchick 
 

Bulletin Cover design:   Jamie Wilhelm, SPB Graduate 
 
 

 



 
    

KEY FOR MASS INTENTIONS: 
+   - Indicates the person is deceased 
(Anniversary)  - indicates the anniversary date of marriage, death, ordination 
(Birthday) - indicates the person’s birthday/date we are remembering at Mass 
 

If you have requested the Mass, we invite you to sit in the pew by the credence 
(gift) table and process forward with the bread and wine to begin the Liturgy of the 
Eucharist. Sitting at the gift table in the narthex is the cue for the ushers and 
presiders that you are willing to offer the gifts of bread & wine on behalf of the 
community.  We give thanks to God for our many blessings; the Blessed Sacrament 
Community thanks you in advance for “offering” a Mass, a gift to the priests from 
your many blessings.   
LOW-GLUTEN HOSTS & HEARING DEVICES:   
These are available for your assistance during Mass.  See the communion ministers 
in the sacristy for a special host to be used during Communion.  See the musicians 
for the hearing devices to support your active listening during the Mass. 
    

    

SAVE THE DATES  
    

• RITE OF ACCEPTANCE IN TO THE ORDER OF THE 
CATECHUMENATE:  This is the first step and stage into becoming a Catholic 
Christian and we celebrate this with the community this weekend on  Sunday, 
November 12, 10:00 a.m. Mass 

 

• SSS RETREAT DAY:  Monday, November 13: There is only 1 Mass here at 
SPB:  9:00 a.m.  

o The Saint Ann Shrine Mass at 11:30 a.m. (in the Blessed Sacrament 
Community Building) and the 12:15 p.m. Mass in the church chapel will 
not take place so that the SSS may have a retreat day together and pray 
with their brothers at Regina Health Center in Richfield, Ohio.  Just as 
you visit your family and plan an outing, so do the SSS to witness to their 
calling as brothers, sons from the founder, Saint Peter Julian Eymard 

 

• SPIRITUAL FORMATION COMMISSION:  Tuesday, November 14, 7:00 
p.m. in the Saint Julie Billiart Room 
 

• EYMARD 101: Wednesday, November 15, 7:00 p.m., Eymard Room 
 

• HOLIDAY CRAFT SHOW:  Saturday, November 18, 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
 

• FATHER PAUL BERNIER’S 80TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION:  Sunday, 
November 19, 10:00 a.m.  with reception to follow in the Eymard Room.  We give 
thanks to God for Fr Paul’s service and care; we pray for his continued health and 
well-being! 
 

• ANNUAL VOCATION AWARENESS DAYS: 
1. Monday, November 20, 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. PSR TOURS of the Blessed 

Sacrament Community Building and meet sisters, brothers, deacons, 
married and priests 

2. Tuesday, November 21, 9:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.  Tours, panel, Mass with 
Fr. Bob Stec at 1:15 p.m.  ALL ARE WELCOME! 

 

• INTERFAITH THANKSGIVING SERVICE:  Tuesday, November 21, 7:00 
p.m. in church:  Bring your neighbors and friends to celebrate this national holiday. 

 

• THANKSGIVING MASS:  Thursday, November 23, 9:00 a.m. with a special gift 
for you to take for your Thanksgiving Meal at your home. 
 

• INFANT BAPTISMS:  Christ the King Weekend:  4:30 p.m. Mass on November 
25, at the and 10:00 a.m. Mass on November 26 
 

• BLOOD DRIVE: Sunday, November 26, 8:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m., O’Brien Hall 
 

• PSR ADVENT PREP NIGHT:  Monday, November 27, 6:30 p.m., O’Brien Hall 
 



 
 

• LITURGY COMMISSION: Monday, November 27, 7:30 p.m., Parlor. 
 

• EYMARD SPIRITUAL GROUP:  Tuesday, November 28, 11:00 a.m. 
 

• LADIES NIGHT OUT: Thursday, November 30, 7:00 p.m., Eymard Room 
 

• SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL:  Tuesday, November 28, 7:00 p.m. in Saint 
Julie Billiart Room 

 

• TAIZE HOLY HOUR:  Wednesday, November 29, 7:00 p.m. in church –
Mantras, scripture and a lot of silence!  Take time with God to pray. 
 

• PASTORAL STAFF MASS & MEETING: Wednesday, December 6, 12:15 p.m. 
 

• SOCIAL ACTION COMMISSION:  Thursday, December 7, 7:00 p.m. Sr. 
Dorothy Kazel Room 

 

2018 SPRING FLING CORNER 
 

2018 Spring Fling Update  -  If you missed the “Inferno” last May, grieve no more, 
they will be making a return visit to our festival next May 19th.  Mark the date on 
your calendar/smart devices now!  With our Festival 6+ months away, we are 
putting the finishing touches on the entertainment portion of the schedule.  Over the 
next few months we will begin to fill you in on the particulars.  We continue to 
meet monthly.  Our next meeting is Monday, November 13th, 6:30 p.m. in the Sr. 
Dorothy Kazel meeting room in the rectory. We continue to look for and welcome 
new faces to add to our core committee.  Contact Bob Mastrangelo via e-mail at 
bgmastrangelo@gmail.com or by phone at 440-442-2854 for additional 
information. 

 

OUR SUGGESTION BOX - MAY I SUGGEST? 
 

As part of our Strategic Plan, our Saint Paschal Baylon Pastoral Staff and Pastoral 
Council are always interested in your ideas, suggestions, improvements and more!  
Through our “ombudsman,” Tom Kelley, you are able to share your input: 
tjk12@case.edu.   Also – in the Father Fickel Narthex, there is a suggestion box 
under the prayer intention booklet.  You may write a suggestion and place it in the 
“yellow” box. 
    

CHARITABLE BEQUESTS CREATE ENDURING 

LEGACIES  
Did you know that naming Saint Paschal Baylon as a beneficiary in your estate 
plans/will can leave a lasting legacy to support our mission?  A bequest is generally 
a revocable gift, which means it can be changed or modified at any time. You can 
choose to designate that a bequest be used for a general or specific purpose so you 
have the peace of mind knowing that your gift will be used as intended. Bequests 
are exempt from federal estate taxes, and types of bequests include: 
Residuary Bequest:   The remainder of the estate after payment of all debts, taxes, 

expenses and other bequests can be left to your parish 
Percentage Bequest:  St. Paschal Baylon Parish will receive a percentage of the              
residuary estate 
Specific Bequest:        A specific dollar amount or item of property is designated to 

St. Paschal Baylon Parish 
Call the Advancement Office at 440-442-3410 ext. 112 to learn how you can 
provide for your parish community and school. If you have already included a 
bequest in your estate plan, please let us know. We would like to thank and 
recognize you for your generosity. 
 
 

 



YOUTH MINISTRY 
“If anyone comes to me, I want to lead them to Him.” St. Edith Stein 

 

This weekend our youth group and our parish families are Kickin-It for Cancer. On 
Sunday from 1:30-3:30 p.m., we will be participating in our annual kickball 
tournament. We are raising funds to help find a cure for childhood cancer. If you 
would like to make a donation, go online to www.kick-it.org/games/2017/11/spbs-
kickin-it-for-cancer! Thank you for your support! 
 

Next weekend, eight members of our parish will be attending The National 
Catholic Youth Conference in Indianapolis. Over 24,000 Catholic teens from all 
over the United States will make a pilgrimage to this incredible event. Every other 
year, Catholic young people and their chaperones—youth ministers, campus 
ministers, parents, catechists, priests, coaches, and scout leaders—come together to 
pray, learn, and grow in their faith. In addition to opportunities to receive the 
sacraments of the Eucharist and penance, NCYC participants attend general and 
breakout sessions on topics relevant to living as a disciple of Christ in today's 
world, visit with organizations that provide resources and other support to youth 
and youth ministry, spend time in personal and communal prayer, and engage in 
service to others. Please pray for us and know we will be praying for you! 
Upcoming Events: 

• Sunday, November 12th: Kick-it For Cancer Fundraiser for Pediatric 

Cancer: Create a kickball team, get donations, play in a kickball 
tournament, have fun, raise money to help find a cure for children’s cancer.  

NO YOUTH GROUP MEETING ON NOVEMBER 16th OR 19th BECAUSE OF 
OUR TRIP TO THE NATIONAL CATHOLIC YOUTH CONFERENCE IN 
INDIANAPOLIS and NOVEMBER 23rd and 26th due to THANKSGIVING 
BREAK! 

• Friday, November 24th: SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITY Black Friday 

Babysitting 7:30a.m.-12:30 pm. Please sign up online to reserve your spot!  

• Saturday, November 25th: SERVICE HOURS OPPORTUNITY:  Villa 
Serena: Saturday, 11:15 a.m. - 1:15 p.m. Meet in the horseshoe driveway at 
11:15 a.m. Serve and meet the residents of Villa Serena  

• Thursday, November 30th 6:00-7:30 p.m. Junior Youth Group Regular 
Meeting - LITE Night #2 

• Sunday, December 3rd ADVENT RETREAT ** 2:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. ** 
 Sign up required 

No meeting for JYG on Thursday, December 7th 
• Sunday, December 10th: Service Hours Opportunity - Breakfast With 

Santa. Sign up required 
• Thursday, December 14th FOR ALL XLT: SPECIAL TRIP: Meet at 6:00 

p.m.  for food, then at 6:40 p.m.  head to the Seminary for XLT. 
Permission Slip Required! See the permission slip for XLT for more 
details! 

• Friday, December 22nd Cosmic Bowling - RSVP Required $20 includes 
bowling, food, fellowship, and fun! 5:30 - 8:45 p.m. Details coming soon! 

 

CLOWN/HELPING HANDS MINISTRY 
  
In our ministry work we see all kinds of mentally challenged drug addicts and 
alcoholics.  Our Knight Riders never judge the people we serve and that is the 
reason they feel that we are extended family.  Some of the people we help have told 
us that other groups that bring them food make them feel that God is upset with the 
way they are living. This past Sunday’s gospel tell us not to judge others and that is 
why our ministry has helped so many, not only in providing food and clothing, but 
by helping them get back into society.  Our ministry is known to be the most loving 
and compassionate to the needy and homeless and we will continue to treat all as 
people of God.  GOD IS GOOD ALL THE TIME.  ALL THE TIME GOD IS 
GOOD. 
P.S. Please, we need jeans size 30 to 38- thanks! 



 
 

FROM THE PASTOR’S PERSPECTIVE 
 

32nd  Sunday in Ordinary 

Time: Throughout the 
liturgical year and the prayers 
and readings of the Mass, we 
are reminded how we are 
“torchbearers.”  At our 
baptism, we are given “a flame 
to be kept burning brightly,” 
symbolized in the candle we 
hold/have, that reminds us of 
our faith.  In our Gospel today, 
we are reminded that we carry 
our lamp of light and faith, to 
be prepared for the LORD’s 
return.  We are invited to 
reflect on this readiness and 
the wisdom of God that guides 
us while we wait. 

 

Preparing for Advent:  These readings today are repeated during Advent Time, for 
we recall today and during this liturgical season how we are in a “waiting game,” or 
a waiting room here on earth, doing so much to manifest the reign of God until 
Christ returns in glory.  Today’s second reading helps us recall our preparedness, 
but also helps explain why we wait.  Let us pray for patience and assistance in 
keeping our faith going, letting not the flame dim, but remembering that through 
our service and care of one another, we make present the LORD and “console one 
another” as we patiently wait. 
 

Did I Take All the Candles? This paragraph is more about preparing for Advent.  I 
always do my Advent Wreath Candle shopping early and I know that at the store I 
shopped, I got all the candles. (I hope that there will be more available.)  It’s 
getting more challenging to find Advent wreath candles, just as it is difficult to 
celebrate the season of Advent.  Place the Advent wreath on your shopping list – 
and good luck!  Prepare!  PS – Root Candles in Medina always has plenty if the 
discount stores around here have no more available. 
 

Our New Parish Truck:  Thanks to your tithing to SPB we were able to purchase a 
new truck to replace our aging 8-year-old truck – that has truly been around the 
block a lot!  You’ll also see our new truck with a new salt spreader.  Your regular 
support of SPB helps us maintain our campus extremely well.  It’s nice to have 
people in the area say, “You come from that beautiful campus of SPB!”  Our 
maintenance staff can’t thank you enough! 
 

November Readiness:  As I write this bulletin, we have not yet had our 6th Annual 
Taste of the Town.  At this point I thank our wonderful committee, two who wish 
to be anonymous but who work so hard on behalf of our parish to support our 
award-winning school.  Special thanks to the committee chairs, Kathy Pohlhammer 
and Chris Hart and to Rachel Cahill and Katie Babic.  More details about the 
evening in the coming weeks! 
 

Retreats and Spirituality:  Our ARISE faith-sharing groups have ended for the time 
being and will return for Lent.  In the meantime, we have other faith-growing 
events coming including these: 

• Monday, November 13, 2017 
7:00 – 9:00 p.m. St. Francis of Assisi Parish, Gates Mills, OH 44040 

 
 



 
With Rev. Paul Turner, a diocesan priest from the Diocese of Kansas City 
he has written several books on liturgy, the catechumenate and more! 
Our liturgy ministers, as well as other parishioners are welcome to enjoy 
this retreat night, a diocesan liturgical retreat night, sponsored by the Office 
for Worship for the Catholic Diocese of Cleveland. 

• EYMARD 101:  Who is Saint Peter Julian Eymard?  Our parish is 
constantly changing with new members as people come and go.  In fact, 
studies show that every 3 years you basically have a new parish.  When 
new people come to our parish, they notice that we have a unique charism: 
 a parish founded by a religious order of brothers, deacons and priests - 
religious of the Congregation of the Blessed Sacrament.  Who founded our 
order in 1856?  Saint Peter Julian Eymard!  Who was he?  Why did he 
found 4 religious branches of women and men?  Where did he grow up? 

            Please come to a special night with Bro. Michael Perez, SSS (from our New 
York Community) who will give a history and answer these questions 
during this information night, WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 15 at 7:00 
p.m. in the "Eymard Room" of the Family Life Center.  Come to know 
more about the "Apostles of the Eucharist."  This night is sponsored by our 
Aggregation of the Blessed Sacrament - one of the 4 branches of the 
Eymardian Family.  (That will be explained too!) 

 

Vocation Days & Thanksgiving Services:  November is such a great month of 
appreciating and thanking one another!  It is our vocation to be people of gratitude 
– and we look forward to our vocation days and other services.  Please note the 
following highlights: 

• Monday, November 20, 6:30 – 7:30 p.m.: PSR Vocation Night Tours, 
meeting sisters, brothers, priests, a married couple and single people to 
assist our students in learning and knowing their vocation as a disciple of 
Christ. 

• Tuesday, November 21, 9:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.: Day School Vocation Day 
with Tours and a special Mass at 1:15 p.m. with Fr. Bob Stec, pastor of 
Saint Ambrose, Brunswick and organizer of the FEST.  ALL are welcome! 

• Tuesday, November 21, 7:00 p.m.:  Interfaith Thanksgiving Service, 
here at SPB with leaders from the various faith communities of the 
Hillcrest area. 

• Thursday, November 23, 9:00 a.m.:  Thanksgiving Day Mass. Please 
bring canned food items for our pantry. 

 

Let us continue to pray for each other! 
 

In Christ our Eucharist, 

 
Reverend John Thomas Lane, SSS 
Pastor 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
 

We are God’s faithful stewards, giving our time, talent and treasure back to our 
God through the faith community of SPB!  We thank you for being part of this 
Body of Christ and for serving God here with us and out Pastoral Staff and the 
hundreds of volunteers who serve daily here at SPB. 
Collection for November 4 and 5:                                                    $18,758.00 
Collection for All Saints Day:                                                           $ 2,974.00 
Collection for All Souls Day:                                                            $    920.00 
Collection for Debt Reduction:                                                         $ 2, 146.00 
 
STEWARDSHIP ALERT:  We are 5% down in tithing so far this year due to 
your generosity toward the natural disaster causes across the globe.  Thanks for 
continuing to help us with our needs here at SPB! 



 
We are grateful for those who are so thoughtful in mailing their envelopes when 
they are away for business or leisure.  Perhaps it would help you and the parish by 
being on electronic giving? 
 

Saint Paschal Lane Project: TOTAL PROJECT COST: $213,748.60 

• Last payment for the concrete:                   $82,410.00 

• Fixing the pipe leak underneath – part of the delay:     $4,838.60 

• Extra asphalt patch by boiler & parking lots:                 $1,672.00 
o Covered by our additional loan 

LOANS: 

• Loan for the Roof of the School (Gym, O’Brien Hall and Early Childhood 
wing):                                                                           $159,456.26 

• Loan for Saint Paschal Lane Driveway:                        $197,134.74 
 

Here’s why we need your help.  These are the most recent bills – they just keep 
coming for our busy, big, and very valuable parish! 
 

• Paschal Life Newsletter                         $375.00 

• Cable                $199.99 

• Home Depot monthly maintenance expenses        $3,179.03 

• Landscape supplies              $231.96 

• New parish truck monthly loan payments           $797.83 

• Parish tithing 10% to Manna Ministry                       $833.00 
Important Second Collections: 

• November 12 – Christmas plants and decorations (Thanks to a few special 
people, a new camel is coming to our manager!) 

• November 19 – Campaign for Human Development  

• November 26 – Helping Hands Ministry  

• December 3 – Helping repay our loans on maintenance  

• December 10 – Retirement Fund for Religious across the USA but 
especially the SSS and SNDs that serve this parish 
 

PSR AND OTHER NEWS FROM THE PEKO’S 
 

VOCATION PANEL:  PSR parents, please join us in the Church on Monday, 
November 20th for our Vocation Panel, where we will hear from those called to a 
religious life, married life, and more!  The panel will be during regular PSR times. 
INFANT BAPTISM CLASSES OFFERED: If you are interested in getting your 
child who is under the age of 7 baptized, please contact George and Anna Peko at 
440-442-3410 ext. 107 or psr@saintpaschal.com to sign up for a course on baptism.  
The next class is Sunday, November 19th following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
CONFIRMATION: Our next Confirmation session is Sunday, November 19th at 
9:00 a.m.  We will all attend 10:00 a.m. Mass together following our session.  
Please make sure that your child brings a pen, their textbook and their red 
Confirmation folder to each session. Thank you! 

 

DISTINGUISHED GRADUATE AWARD 

NOMINATIONS 
Do you know a “Distinguished Graduate” of Saint Paschal Baylon Catholic 
Elementary School? If so, please nominate him or her for the Distinguished 
Graduate Award to be announced at the closing Mass for Catholic Schools Week 
on Friday, February 2, 2018. To be eligible, the nominee should have graduated 
from Saint Paschal Baylon Elementary School at least ten years ago. The award 
recipient will be selected based on his or her contribution to community, society, 
and the Catholic Church. Our school will accept nominations until December 15, 
2017. The nomination form can be found at this link: https://goo.gl/ApFpEo or on 
our school website under Quick Links. Thank you! 
 



 

SAINT PASCHAL BAYLON CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWS 
 

Every five years, Catholic schools are required to complete an accreditation process 
to formulate new goals that serve as a road map for the next years. This five year 
process includes a self-study that looks for strengths and weaknesses, an internal 
and external validation which reviews a plan submitted by the school, and an 
implementation of the plan that has been submitted. Saint Paschal Baylon School is 
beginning a new accreditation cycle, and the 2017-2018 school year is dedicated to 
our self-study. During this school year, students, parents, faculty, and staff will 
together define areas of improvement for student learning and for Catholic identity. 
We have begun this process with our parents who received an email with a link to a 
survey. We hope that all parents take the time to complete and submit the survey on 
or before November 21 so that all are part of this important goal setting process. 
Thank you.  
A Look Ahead: 

• Our Saint Paschal Baylon Girls on the Run team will run their 5K event on 
Sunday, November 12 at Mayfield High School. Have a great race, ladies! 
Thank you to our moms Mrs. Grossner, Mrs. Tierman, Mrs. Pak, and Mrs. 
Miller as well as our faculty Mrs. Curtis and Mrs. Widener for supporting 
our girls! 

• The eighth grade STEM club members meet on Monday after school. 
• Third and fourth grade students who are part of the Catholic Math League 

Competition will complete their first test on Tuesday, November 14 after 
school. 

• Our first Walk-a-Thon t-shirt day is Thursday, November 16. 
• Students meet after school on Thursday for Mad Science and on Friday for 

Young Rembrandts. 
• Hope to see you at the Guild Craft Show on Saturday, November 18. 

 

God bless,  
Carol L. Jansky, Principal 
 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 
 

DON'T MISS OUR ANNUAL HOLIDAY CRAFT SHOW next Saturday, 
November 18th from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.   Stop by for some great shopping AND 
the kids can visit with SANTA from 11:30 - 2:00 p.m. Remember to bring your 
camera!  
 

CHURCH DRIVEWAY WILL BE CLOSED:  The Ladies’ Guild Holiday Craft 
Show will be held next Saturday, November 18th. For those attending 4:30 p.m. 
Mass on that day, please enter the church parking lot from Colony Drive prior to 
Mass. Crafters from the show will be loading their cars and exiting from the 
driveway along the school.  
 

FLOCK OF FRIENDSHIP: Singles: 40 and over, Information: (440) 442-3410 
Membership is free. Events are social, volunteering and spiritual.  E-mail address: 
flockfriends@yahoo.com   All Saturdays of the month, we will assemble on the 
sidewalk in front of the Preterm abortion facility at 12000 Shaker Blvd at 9:30 a.m. 
 to pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet.  For information call Jim at 440-944-1552.  
Saturday, November 25th at 7:00 p.m.  Join us for our monthly game night at St. 
Paschals' Life Center. This is one of our best-attended events and is good for old 
and new members. Please bring a snack to share, money for pizza, and your 
favorite game.  RSVP Jim at 440-944-1552 to let him know you are coming. 
 

THE AMERICAN RED CROSS will return to St. Paschal’s for another blood 
drive on November 26th, from 8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. in O’Brien Hall.   Anyone 
who missed our last LifeShare drive and has not donated elsewhere since Oct. 1st 
may be an eligible donor.  Online appointments are now available at 
www.redcrossblood.org/make-donation. Please come if you are able.  Thank you!   



HEINENS ABC REWARD PROGRAM:   Thank you to the 102 people who 
have  re-signed up for Heinens ABC reward program.  $3,088 was given to PTO 
last year after 137 of us signed up for Heinens ABC Reward Program.  You have to 
resign up every year, and there is no cost to you if you are shopping at Heinens.  
They match up to 1% of all we spend on groceries.  Family and friends can sign up 
to and just designate "Saint Paschal Baylon".  Either stop at the service counter 
while you are in the store or call 1-855-475-2300 ext. 2337 and ask to resign-up 
again this year. We have been involved in this program with Heinens for 8 years. 
 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY:  would like everyone to be aware there is always help 
available as Alternatives to Abortion. Please call for medical, emotional, spiritual 
& baby needs: Womankind at 216-662-5700, Birthright at 216-486-2800,  
Alternaterm at 216-371-4848.  Healing the wounds of Abortion: Pathway to 
Peace, Project Rachel at 216-334-2966, Rachel's Vineyard at 877-467-3463, 
Counselor provide confidential &non-judgmental advice. 
 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 
 

THE CLEVELAND DIOCESAN SUPPORT GROUP FOR PARENTS AND 
FAMILIES OF GAY AND LESBIAN CHILDREN: We will have a meeting at 
St. John Vianney Parish in Mentor on November 12, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. Any 
questions please contact St. John Vianney Parish at 440-943-3445 or visit our web 
site at www.dioceseofcleveland.org/gayandlesbianfamilyministry/. 
  

THE CLEVELAND CHAPTER OF THE INTERNATIONAL THOMAS 
MERTON SOCIETY PRESENTS: One Day The Monk’s Life at the Abby of 

Gethsemani, a unique film about monastic life, on Tuesday, November 14, 7:30 
p.m. at the Ursuline Sisters Mother House, Merici Conference room, 2600 Lander 
Rd. in Pepper Pike, OH.  For more information contact Sister Donna Kristoff at 
dkristoff@ursulinesisters.org.   This event is free and open to all. 
 

TRINITY HIGH SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE:  November 15, 2017 – 6:00 p.m. - 
8:00 p.m.  For more information, go to www.ths.org, or call the Admissions Office 
at 216-581-1061. 
    

WOMANKIND: Are you or someone you know considering an abortion? 
Womankind provides free prenatal care and a full range of support services to 
women in need because no woman should face a pregnancy without hope, help, 
and possibility. For further information, call us at (216)662-5700 or visit our 
website: www.womankindcleveland.org.  We are praying for you! 
 

RETROUVAILLE WEEKEND – January 19-21, 2018 - A Lifeline for Troubled 
Marriages- Has your marriage become unloving or uncaring – your relationship 
cold, distant – thinking about a separation or divorce?  Are you already 
separated/divorced but both of you want to try again?  Then the Retrouvaille 
program may help.  RETROUVAILLE (rediscovery), which is supported by the 
Catholic Diocese of Cleveland, but open to couples of all faiths, consists of a 
weekend experience for couples and six follow up sessions. A registration fee of 
$150 is required to confirm your reservation.  For more information concerning the 
program, or to register, please call Marce or Liz Gliha at 440-357-6580 or 1-800-
470-2230, or go online to www.helpourmarriage.org.  
 

    

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING  

DECEASED PARISHIONERS: 
 

Anne Drago, Margaret Cuilli, Loretta Porter, Giuseppe Brunetti, Karen Bizjak, 
Margaret Petrick, Marilyn Praznik  
 



 

 

ADVENT REMINDERS: 

• Immaculate Conception: Thursday, December 7:  4:30 p.m.  
(HOLY DAY OF CELEBRATION) 

 Friday, December 8: 6:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 12:15 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
 

• Retreat Night with Sr. Melannie Svoboda, SND:   
Monday, December 11, 7:00 p.m. in church 

 

• Penance Services (Rite 2): Thursday, December 14: 7:00 p.m. (Saint Clare)  
Tuesday, December 19: 7:00 p.m. (SPB) 
 

• Bambinelli Sunday:  Sunday Masses, December 17  
 (Bring baby Jesus from your manager to church for a blessing) 
 

• Taizé Prayer: Wednesday, December 20, 7:00 p.m. (holy hour in church) 
 
4TH Sunday OF Advent & Christmas Mass Times: 

• Saturday, December 23:  4:30 p.m. Vigil Mass of Sunday 

• Sunday, December 24: 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Sunday Masses,  
o 4:00 p.m., 7:00 p.m. and 10:00 p.m. Vigil Christmas Masses 

• Monday, December 25:  9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Masses 
 

• December 26 – 30: 9:00 a.m. Mass only (No 12:15 p.m. on Tuesday or 
Wednesday) 

 

• Saturday, December 30:  4:30 p.m. Vigil Mass of Sunday, Feast of Holy Family 

• Sunday, December 31:  9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. Sunday Masses, Feast of the 
Holy Family 

o 4:30 p.m. for the Vigil of the Mary Mother of God 

• Monday, January 1:  9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m., Solemnity Mary Mother of 
God Masses 

• January 2 – 5: 9:00 a.m. Mass only (No 12:15 p.m. on Tuesday or Wednesday)
  

PASTORAL STAFF: (440) 442-3410 
CLERGY: 

• PASTOR:  John Thomas Lane, SSS: jtlanesss@gmail.com, ext 111 

• PAROCHIAL VICAR:  John Christman, SSS: jchristman@blessedsacrament.com, ext 110 

• CHAPLAIN HILLCREST HOSPITAL:  Lito Hitosis, SSS: litzky@lycos.com 

• PASTORAL ASSOCIATE FOR SOCIAL JUSTICE:  Joseph Bourgeois, SSS: 
joeyappytheclown@yahoo.com, ext. 108 

• PASTORAL ASSOCIATE EMERITUS:  Robert Bowers: IMBowers@aol.com, ext. 100 
SCHOOL: (440) 442-6766 

• PRINCIPAL:  Carol Jansky: cjansky@saintpaschal.com 

• ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL:  Diane Raguz: draguz@saintpaschal.com 

FRONT OFFICE: 

• ADVANCEMENT DIRECTOR:  Barb DiTurno: advancement@saintpaschal.com, ext. 112 

• BUSINESS MANAGER: Michelle Mazza, mmazza@saintpaschal.com, ext 101 

• COMMUNICATION DIRECTOR: Kathy Pohlhammer: kathy@saintpaschal.com, ext. 109 

• ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Mary Beth Hallal: bulletin@saintpaschal.com, ext 103  

• RECEPTIONIST & ASSISTANT:  Gigi Peko, parishoffice@saintpaschal.com, ext. 100 
MAINTENANCE: 

• SUPERVISOR: Roger Fisher, rwfisher53@yahoo.com, ext. 100 

• ASSISTANT SUPERVISOR: Jon Detzel: ext. 100 

• CHURCH & FLC:  Labeeb Beggiani: ext. 100 

• PARISH OFFICE & SCHOOL:  Vince Costanzo: vjc27@sbcglobal.net, ext. 100 

• 2ND SHIFT SCHOOL:  Scott Rutti, ext. 100 

• WEEKEND:  Stephen Ebersole: ext. 100 
 
MUSIC & LITURGY: 

• MUSIC & LITURGY MINISTER:  Tony Ward, music-liturgy@saintpaschal.com,  ext. 127 

• SENIOR ACCOMPANIST: Matt Parrotta: mparrotta@me.com, ext. 100 

• 8:00 a.m. MUSIC LEADER:  Roberta Modica: robertamodica@juno.com, ext. 100 
PASTORAL MINISTRY: 

• CATECHETICAL LEADERS: Anna & George Peko, (Baptism, Becoming Catholic & PSR): 
psr@saintpaschal.com, ext. 107 

• YOUTH MINISTER: Evamarie Mickol: emickol@saintpaschal.com, Youth Room ext. 113 


